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Wilmington Chamber B2B Expo to be Held November 7th

Wilmington, N.C. — Just in time for the holiday season, Wilmington Chamber of
Commerce members will showcase their latest available products and services at the
Business-to-Business Expo at the Coastline Conference & Events Center (503 Nutt
Street, downtown Wilmington) on Thursday, November 7th from 5:30-7:30 pm.

The Expo is an opportunity for attendees to view product demonstrations and speak
face-to-face with industry professionals in a relaxed atmosphere, while networking with
peers. Admission is free to Chamber members and the general public.

The Expo will also feature raffle items, exhibitor giveaways, food, and refreshments.
The Expo is sponsored by T Mobile.

For more information contact Emily Fulp at 910-762-2611 ext. 202 or
fulp@wilmingtonchamber.org.




